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RESCHEDULING OF THE DECEMBER 18, 2024 MCPE FINAL TRAINING

Dear Esteemed RAS, AAS and GAS,
2024 MANDATORY CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL EDUCATION (MCPE)

Due to logistics constraints, I am directed to inform you that the MCPE final training
scheduled for Wednesday 18th December 2024, has been rescheduled for Wednesday 15th
January 2025. We regret any inconveniences this change may have caused.

Please, accept the assurances of the Institute's highest regards.

Halima Abdullahi
For: Director (Edu & Liaison Dept) NIAS.


